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Support your Village facilities whilst winning cash prizes!
With the end of the Club year fast approaching it is time to renew your numbers and an opportunity for new members to join this Club to raise vital funds to maintain the village facilities on the playing field – specifically the children’s playground, the MUGA (multi user games area) and the Memorial Centre. 

Club members participate in the monthly Club Lottery with a prize fund of £100 as well as the special Christmas draw with prizes of over £300. Over £2,000 was raised from the lottery last year and a further £500 from the Christmas party. 

Participation in the lottery starts at just £15 for one entry into each of the 13 draws. You can buy as many ticket numbers as you wish.  If you are not a member and would like to join then please contact Richard Burr or Mike Hayday – details below, or pick up a leaflet from the Village Shop.

If you are already a member and are one of the 40% who completed a standing order last year then you don’t need to do anything. Your standing order should go through on 15 June and your number(s) will continue for another year. If you would like an additional number(s) then please contact Richard below.

If you are a member not paying by standing order then you will receive a renewal invitation letter – please follow the instructions in the letter. If you have not received a letter or lost it then please contact Richard/Mike below.

Finally, if all else fails then come and see us at our table at the Village Fete on 17 June and we’ll get your membership up and running.

Our contact details:  Richard Burr   richardjburr@gmail.com  telephone 01794 884002 or   

Mike Hayday  mike.hayday@btinternet.com telephone 01794 884110
